
         
                                           
                   

 
                               

                 
   

 
 

   
 

   

From: 
Sent: Wednesday, 25 January 2023 9:09 AM
To: LLS Policy Mailbox 
Subject: Land Management (Native Vegetation) Code 2017 

To whom it may concern, 
I wish to let you know that I support all of the concerns addressed within the submission by the NSW E. D. 
O. on the Land Management (Native Vegetation) Code 2017 proposal. 

I agree with the serious concerns with the deregulation of native vegetation clearing and emphasise the 
significant risk of policy failure in parts of the 
proposed Code.. 

Sincerely 
Mike Farrell 

NSW 
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